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Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am an Early Childhood Pre-service Teacher at Flinders University. I am currently working in your child’s centre/class.

As part of my study, I am required to demonstrate competency when planning independent programming when teaching groups of students.  Part of this requirement may also include recording my work with children in the form of written records, photographs, audio and/or video recordings.

As a Flinders University student, I recognise and am bound by my obligation to maintain the confidentiality of personal information about individuals in schools/settings. Therefore, any reference made to the childcare centre/kindergarten/school or your child in an assignment will be done anonymously and no work will be published.

I am requesting your consent regarding this, via the consent form below. If you have concerns about your child being filmed or photographed, could you please indicate in the comment section below?

Thank you in anticipation.

Yours sincerely,

<Write your name here>
Early Childhood Pre-Service Teacher



I, the parent/guardian whose signature appears below, have read the above information and do / do not (please circle) agree to the Early Childhood Pre-Service Teacher recording his/her teaching activities with my child.

Child’s name: ……………………………………

Parent’s signature……………………………………Date…………………...
Comment:
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